City of Mt. Juliet

Public Works Department

June 4, 2024

Linda Osborne
Universal Builders
430 S. Rutland Road
Mt. Juliet, TN 37122

Ref: Request for Release of Letter of Credit for Silver Springs Ph. 5

Development Letter of Credit (1269) for $96,857.56

Dear Linda,

I have reviewed your request for release of the Letter of Credit for the above-mentioned project.
My recommendations to the Planning Commission are as follows:

Development Letter of Credit (1269) can be released.

Tyler Gutierrez will schedule your project on the next Planning Commission agenda for final
approval. If you have any questions, please call him at 615-773-6283.

If you have any further questions, please contact our office at 773-7957.

S e%lam ur, P.E.

Engineering Director

Cc: Gina Frame, Accounting Administrator
Tyler Gutierrez, Planning Technician
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